
From:  David Margolis-Pineo 
To: Jean Fraser 
Date:  4/13/2015 3:20 PM 
Subject:  Change of Materials for Drive Apron 
 
 
 
April 13, 2015 
  
Memo To:        Jean Fraser 
                  Barbara Barhydt 
From:            David Margolis-Pineo 
Re:               70 Walnut Street – Munjoy Heights 
  
The Department of Public Services has reviewed and is in agreement with the Memorandum 
from Alex Jaegerman to City Council dated April 7, 2015  with the Subject:  Material 
substitution for apron at Munjoy Heights townhouse development and Attachment C, 
REPLACEMENT EASEMENT dated March 20,2015. 
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